INTERNAL SERVICES DEPARTMENT

111 NW 1st Street o 24th Floor

MIAMI-DADE Miami, Florida 33128-1974
COUNTY

miamidade.gov

May 20, 2024
SENT VIA EMAIL TO ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION:

Re: MCC 7060 Plan - RPQ No: W220054-R ISD/FIMD Roof Contract
To All Prospective Bidders:

In accordance with Section 2.22 of the Miscellaneous Construction Contract (MCC) 7360 Plan, which governs the cancellation of
solicitations, you are hereby notified that no bids were received on May 7, 2024 in response to this solicitation, therefore this solicitation
has been cancelled. The County intends to re-advertise the project at a later date.

Should you have any questions, please contact Kristina Hagberg at (305) 302-1972. We thank you for your interest in doing business
with Miami-Dade County.

Alex Mufioz
Director, Internal Services Department

c:  Raquel Matas, Kevin Montero, Marc Lafrance,
Jorge F. Perez, Jorge Orol, Julia Aden,
Kristina Hagberg, Marcela Rodriguez, 1SD
Laurie Johnson, SBD
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